
All SD62 Families Welcome

Save the Date!
Wed., November 27th 

Doors at 5pm
5:30pm - 7:30pm

Happy Valley Elementary School

NA’TSA’MAHT Indigenous Education
Family Dinner

Métis Kitchen Party

Sooke School District acknowledges the traditional territories of the Coast Salish: T’Sou-ke Nation and Sc’ianew Nation
and Nuu-chah-nulth: Pacheedaht Nation. We also recognize some of our schools reside on the traditional territory of

Esquimalt Nation and Songhees Nation.

HAPPY VALLEY ELEMENTARY


